Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

From: Mary <kaizenpropmgmt@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 2:06 PM

To: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: 727 E. 6th 5t. - Application for Appeal

Got it. Thanks!
Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 28, 2014, at 1:59 PM, "Foss, Katie {CI-5tPaul}" <katie.foss@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Mr. and Mrs. Durkop -

Shortly ago, | recelved an Application for Appeal of a Revocation of Fire Certificate of Occupancy and
Order to Vacate at 727 E. 6" Street. | mistakenly scheduled the legislative hearing for 11:00 a.m. on
Tuesday, September 9, 2014, but the time should have been set for 11:30 a.m. | apologize for the error
on my behalf.

The heating is scheduled to take place Tuesday, September 9, 2014 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall,
15 W. Kellogg Blvd., St. Paul, MN 55102.

Please confirm receipt of this e-mail and notice of time change. Also, feel free to contaci the Appeals
Line with any questions, at {651) 266-8585.

Thank you.

Katie Foss

Receptionist

City Council Offices

310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.

5t. Paul, MN 55102-1615
{(651) 266-8560




